TUBAC FIRE DISTRICT

External Memo

DATE: September 25, 2023
FROM: Ben Guerrero Fire Chief

RE: Architectural Request for Proposal posted on September 5, 2023

Given the complexity of the proposal and the scope of the project, Tubac Fire District will be extending the
deadline for the proposal two and a half weeks with the new deadline for submittal being October 18, 2023, and the
last day for questions October 13, 2023.

Please reach out to Fire Chief Ben Guerrero for any questions pertaining to the new deadline or the request
for proposal.

Respectfully,
Ben Guerrero Fire chief



